




 

Manager Report December 18th, 2020 

 

SANITARY: 

 

We received 15” of rainfall in November and the plant received 5.9 Million gallons of 

Influent.  

 

Annual Effluent Testing samples have been sent in to Alexin Lab. 

 

Ed’s Septic hauled biosolids to Seaside for processing on Tuesday 12/15.  

 

The irrigation site has been winterized. The wind storms in the fall created downed trees 

and damaged lateral lines that will need to be dealt with before the season begins again 

on May 1
st
. 

 

The SDAO annual conference is being held virtually this year February 3-4, 2021. 

The event is being held at no cost to members. There are always excellent sessions 

offered at this conference.  I especially encourage anyone to attend who has not yet 

attended one of these trainings, since there’s no travel or cost involved and you can do it 

next to your own cozy wood stove.  I will send a reminder email out soon, with 

registration instructions.  Registration is required by January 25
th

. 


